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April 18, 2012

  Minutes





Board Attendees: Gerry Kluwak, Andrew Healy, David McFarlane, Chip Kittredge, Ted Tichinoff, Pete Calverley, Will Goodman
Regrets: Gerry Kluwak
Absent: Justin Metz, Boyd Matchett,  
1. Approval of the agenda. It was moved by David McFarlane and seconded by Chip Kittredge, to approve the agenda.  Carried.

2. Adoption of minutes of March 21 meeting.   

It was moved by David McFarlane and seconded by Chip Kittredge to adopt the minutes of the March 21 meeting.  Carried.  

3. Business arising from the minutes:  
· Events committee report: the committee’s plans for a special event on July 28 include a corn roast, silent auction, water testing demonstration and displays.  An ad will be prepared for the Times and the website.

· Our seasonal staff begins work on May 5 and will be staying at the office building until family cottages are open.

· A notice will be prepared for the summer Times advising members of the loon nesting platforms available.

4. Committee Reports
· Archives: 

· Communications:  May 1 is the deadline for Summer Times submissions and board nominations.

· Finance: We have been successful in receiving grants for our summer staff of up to $900 each.

· Fish and wildlife: A fishing regulation summary sheet for Lake Temagami will be included in the Summer Times.
· Member services: 
· Natural resources: The Temagami Land Use Plan is under review however anticipated changes are minimal.  We will monitor this process to ensure that future change cannot happen without consultation.  We will post information regarding this process on our website and publish it in the summer Times.
· Planning: 
· Protection of Persons and Property:  Due to deteriorating ice conditions the final winter property patrol service was not completed.  Those cottages that request only winter inspections will be visited in early May.
· Taxes and Municipal Issues:

· Water Quality: Our seasonal staff will conduct water sampling in early May.  Ted and Andrew will conduct an orientation with them beforehand.  Ted and Peter will investigate the purchase of a combination sonar/GPS for this activity.  A major component of this season’s staff duties will be the creation of a ‘manual’ that others can follow in future years.

5. New Business:   The Temagami Community Foundation has requested access to our Directory mail list for their purposes.  In order to protect the privacy of our membership data we have always declined to make this available.  It was moved by David McFarlane and seconded by Ted Tichinoff that in order to ensure the ongoing privacy of our members’ contact data we will decline the request but will inform the membership of it, and include a contact email for the TCF, in our next email message to our membership.  Carried.
6. Motion to adjourn:   It moved by and seconded by David McFarlane and seconded by Chip Kittredge to adjourn the meeting at 7:40. Carried.
Next meeting date is Wed. May 16, 2012, 6:30 P.M.  

